MEMO

TO: Borough Assembly
FR: Liz Cabrera

RE: Land Selection Priorities

The AK DNR is in the process of adjudicating Petersburg’s municipal land selections. The DNR began its
review in December 2017 and is adjudicating the initial selections Petershurg submitted as well as some
additional lands surrounding those initial selections. This review comprises 1,826 acres.

According to DNR, this initial review is nearing completion and they have requested the borough’s
priorities for the next round of adjudication. Below is approximately 3,700 acres of selected land to
consider as priorities for adjudication:

Legal Description Area Acreage

T54E, R75E Cape Fanshaw 1,809.23

T58S, R75E

T58S, R79E North Kupreanof 593.41

T60S, RBOE Falls Creek 320

T615, R79E Duncan Canal 21.78

T61S, R82E South Mitkof 67

T62S, R81E Woadpecker Cove 836.19
3697.612

The borough’s full entitlement is 14,666 minus lands already received (458) or 14,208 acres.




